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Spring has sprung and with it signs of new life can be seen everywhere.  
Easter will soon be upon us and with it comes the reminder of the new life 
available to us in Christ. 
 
 The first weekend of April will be our annual egg hunt for kids at our 
house.  The kids will do crafts, play games, hunt Easter eggs, eat some 
goodies and listen to the Easter story.  Please pray for their little hearts to 
be open to the Gospel message & that some of their families would come 
to our Easter service! 
 
 Two weeks later will be our festive Easter program with a sketch and 
special music.  Our annual Easter celebration is usually well-attended, but 
this year it falls right in the middle of spring break!  We pray God will bring 
those who need to hear the story of Christ’s death, burial & resurrection 
and the hope and peace He offers. 
 
 The last few weeks we’ve had the unmistakable need to add chairs 
as folks continue to file in. In those seats we see a beautiful combination of 
folks looking for a deeper relationship with Christ and a church home. 
Included in those chairs are those who haven’t yet accepted Christ as 

Savior but are getting closer to accepting the life changing power of the 
Gospel. 
 
 May the glorious news of His gospel fall on ready ears and willing 
hearts this Easter season in France and around the world! 
 

Because He lives, 
Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 

 


